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Dress and Appearance  

Dress, appearance and good personal hygiene of employees are important for maintaining 
a positive learning and working environment.    

Employees should present themselves in a physically clean, neat, well-groomed, and 
professional manner.  Employees should dress in a manner that is appropriate for each 
professional’s assignment and that is conducive to the educational environment.  The 
Board recognizes that assignments and activities vary between employees and from day 
to day requiring employees and persons responsible for enforcing this Policy to use 
common sense and good judgment as to what is appropriate attire. 

The requirements of this Policy, as well as those outlined in the accompanying 
regulations, apply to non-District employed aides and other professionals while 
performing services to District students or otherwise for the benefit of the District. 

The Superintendent or designee shall create and distribute regulations in accordance with 
this Policy. 

 


